
Support for HB 1374 

Parental Choice for Pre-K Act 

 

I am writing to support this bill which will provide more options to parents for their three 
year old children and their education. 

As with all education, parents need choices to find the best pre-L environment and 
providers. The state should not enact rules that will limit these choices.  

As a citizen and a grandmother of a young child, I ask that you pass this bill.  

 

Jan Greenhawk  

Talbot County Moms for Liberty Chapter Chairman 

100 Willows Avenue 

Oxford, Maryland  21654 

Momsforlibertytalbot@gmail.com 

 


